
No Surprises Act and Transparency in Coverage  

A note from Humana: 

At Humana, we value our customers and are committed to keeping you informed throughout the 
ongoing provisions concerning the No Surprises Act and Transparency in Coverage requirements. 
 
We support efforts that provide greater price transparency and tools that enable members to make 
informed decisions about their healthcare, which benefits their health and financial outcomes. 
 
By July 1, 2022, payers must make available online to the public two separate machine-readable 
files that include detailed price information regarding covered healthcare items and services. 
Humana will publish the required machine-readable files on a public facing webpage for our fully 
insured and self-funded clients.  Here is the link to that page Plan and Issuer Price Transparency.  
 

Also, below is a link to the updated frequently asked questions (FAQ) for more information. As the 
requirements and actions to meet the Transparency in Coverage rules evolve, we will continue to 
provide updates and guidance as quickly as possible.  
No Surprises and TiC FAQ 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdevelopers.humana.com%2FCost-Transparency&data=05%7C01%7CLori.Johnson%40kenoshacounty.org%7Ca3fabe14627b4ab7fe5908da5ad6f516%7C398ef54a8fda4dbc9488d353f54c7af3%7C0%7C0%7C637922176522316666%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6Bwwlqb7qHfK5o3XpHtZ6p6kIEFsv7PwHAVk8iqU%2FgA%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.com%2Fv3%2F__https%3A%2Fgcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl%3Dhttp*3A*2F*2Fapps.humana.com*2Fmarketing*2Fdocuments.asp*3Ffile*3D4613232%26data%3D05*7C01*7CClara.Tappa*40kenoshacounty.org*7C591abab44b084c442d5808da53a550bd*7C398ef54a8fda4dbc9488d353f54c7af3*7C0*7C0*7C637914266772398824*7CUnknown*7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0*3D*7C3000*7C*7C*7C%26sdata%3DfpcZUhVGXMr2W978rgGwK60HcEx2uJ*2FGWa*2BTA3oz6II*3D%26reserved%3D0__%3BJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJSUlJQ!!IfVdvpvC!V9vhqBOw8OtEXxVWaK0Oxwsg99ruAxYXzxZc5zIwQhF3K9IkOdHIZbSlfnMotw2jFsPaDde8k0zktNET-jwIg7aoC4_b%24&data=05%7C01%7CLori.Johnson%40kenoshacounty.org%7C9d65e825176145ab239208da5ada6f77%7C398ef54a8fda4dbc9488d353f54c7af3%7C0%7C0%7C637922191470959777%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pQfb9WaKiwcSj2VOaYMqc%2FSaNn4WJR%2BOUNHIAWzDRK4%3D&reserved=0

